



June 6, 2018

Property Owners near rezoning application BAZ 2000

Subject:

BAZ 2000 - Appeal of the denial by the Broken Arrow Planning Commission

The Broken Arrow Planning Commission, on May 24, 2018, denied BAZ 2000, an application to rezone approximately 15 acres from A-R-1 (Annexed Single-Family Residential) to ON (Office Neighborhood). The property is generally located south and east of the southeast corner of Kenosha Street and 23rd Street.

The applicant has submitted an appeal of this denial. This appeal will be considered by the Broken Arrow City Council in their meeting of Tuesday, July 3, 2018, at 6:30 p.m.

All City Council meetings are open to the public. Any person wishing to make a comment or address the City Council, needs to complete a form, and provide it to the City Clerk, before the start of the City Council meeting. These forms are available at City Hall and on the City's web site at brokenarrowok.gov/your government/city council/agendas and minutes of meetings. (See: Speaker Sign-Up Form - City Council meeting.)